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April 15, 2020 
 
Luis M. Rolle, Director  
U.S. Department of HUD  
Florida State Office, Southeast/Caribbean  
Brickell Plaza Federal Building  
909 SE 1 Avenue, Room 500  
Miami, FL 33131  
 

RE: Community Development Block Grant Urban County 
Program Participation, City of Margate 

 
Dear Director Rolle, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the U.S. Department of HUD that 
Broward County has provided notice and explained the City of Margate’s 
options regarding the opportunity to join the County’s CDBG Urban 
County program.  
 
The City of Margate understands the particulars with regards to the City’s 
participation and this letter serves as notice that the City of Margate 
elects to participate contingent upon City Commission approval.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Cale Curtis 
City Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Ralph Stone, Director, Housing Finance and Community 

Redevelopment Division 
Suzanne Fejes, Assistant Director, Housing Finance and 
Community Redevelopment Division 


